
Kenosha County 4-H  
T-Shirt Design Contest 
 
Friday, August 21, 2020, is 4-H Day at the Kenosha County Fair. In order to show our 
4-H pride, the Kenosha County 4-H Council, Inc. Board of Directors is once again 
planning on having t-shirts available for purchase.   
 
This is where you come in.  We need your help in designing this t-shirt!  In the box 
below please design a t-shirt that will best highlight the Kenosha County 4-H program.  
Please realize that your basic idea may be modified for duplication and printing 
purposes.   

 
The final design will be selected by the Kenosha County 4-H Council, Inc. Board of Directors on January 27, 2020.  All 
designs must be received by 5pm on this date.  The winning designer will get a free t-shirt, written acknowledgement in 
the Home-lite, and a free membership in Kenosha County 4-H for 2020-2021.  

 
Good Luck and Thanks!    
 
Name: _____________________________________________ Grade: ________________ 
 
4-H Club: ______________________________________ 


